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APARID
Dear Parent(s)

The ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India, designed the APAR ID system to
provide a unique, lifelong 12 digit identifier for all school enrolled students. The above system
will empower students with their ID and the same ID will be lifelong and help in accessing
educational resources too. The above system will also help in comprehensive monitoring of
student’s educational journeys.

The school, therefore, has been directed to create an APAR ID of each student and for the said
purpose a consent form has been designed and the same form is to be signed by the parent.

The above exercise is to be completed in a time-bound manner, therefore, you are requested to
visit the school on Tuesday, 19 November, 2024 between 8:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. to sign the

consent for the APAR ID. Either parent may come to sign. The parent who comes to sign must

carry a photocopy of their respective Aadhaar card.

Regards
Ms.Geeta Gangwani

Principal
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